
I’m Remembering...

#ImRemembering
The charity for bereaved British Forces children



Our Scotty's Remembrance campaign is back because remembering your 
parent is very important to us. If you would like to get involved you just need 
to take a photo of yourself with this selfie card (maybe you also want to hold 
a photo of your parent) and send it to families@scottyslittlesoldiers.co.uk or 
07741162132 for us to share on our social media platforms.

#ImRemembering


